
   
South Bay Cities Council of Governments 
 
 
December 10, 2018 
 
 
TO:        SBCCOG Steering Committee 
 
FROM:  Jacki Bacharach, SBCCOG Executive Director 
 
RE:        No Cost Time Extension for Siembab Corporation re: Regional Broadband  
              Network Initiative 
 
Adherence to Strategic Plan 
Goal D: Organizational Stability.  Be a high performing organization with a 
clear path to long-term financial health, staffing continuity and sustained board 
commitment. The Steering Committee has been delegated the authority by the 
Board of Directors to take action on time critical and administrative items.  
 
Background 
Siembab Corporation has a Task Order with the SBCCOG to provide 
professional services to support the Regional Broadband Initiative for $20,000.  
It currently expires December 31, 2018.  Staff is requesting a no cost extension 
to June 30, 2019.   
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
Extend work for Siembab Corporation on the Regional Broadband Initiative to 
June 30, 2019 at no additional cost. 
  


